
 

 

Peter Williams 
 
Email: request-324806-
62eba92c@whatdotheyknow.com 

Our ref: FOI988 
Date: 2 June 2016 

Dear Peter Williams 

Subject: Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email dated 8 May 2016 in which you requested the following 
information: 

Letter of 27 July 2012 to Trevor Phillips referred to in a letter of 6 September 
2012 from John Wadham of EHRC (recipient’s name redacted) about Doncaster 
Council. 

 

Response 

The letter from John Wadham dated 6 September 2012 refers to an email to 
Trevor Phillips dated 27 July 2012. A copy of this email is being disclosed to 
you alongside this letter. 

Please note that some information has been redacted from the letter as we 
consider that the S40(2) Personal Data exemption is engaged.  

Further information about the S40(2) exemption and how we have applied it can 
be found in Appendix A. 

If you are unhappy with our response and wish to request an internal review of 
our decision please write to the Corporate Communications Team at: 
 
Email: foi@equalityhumanrights.com 
 
or 
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Equality and Human Rights Commission 
2nd Floor Arndale House 
The Arndale Centre 
Manchester 
M4 3AQ  
 
During the independent review the handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by Commission staff afresh.  
 
If following the review you are not content with the outcome you may apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) at: 
 
The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Generally the ICO cannot provide a decision until you have exhausted the 
review process within the Equality and Human Rights Commission. 
 
If the Commission can be of any further assistance please contact us using the 
details provided below. 

Yours sincerely 

Philippa Bullen 
Corporate Communications Officer 
 
DDI: 0161 829 8323 
 
Correspondence Unit | Corporate Affairs 

 

 
 

Tel: 0161 829 8100 | Email: correspondence@equalityhumanrights.com 

2nd Floor, Arndale House, The Arndale Centre, Manchester, M4 3AQ 

www.equalityhumanrights.com  


